
Where every child is valued 

Friday 6th September  

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Welcome back, it has been lovely seeing all the children settle back 

in to their new classes and enjoying playtime with their friends. I 

wanted to take this opportunity to formally introduce myself as the 

headteacher, I know most of you know me and your support has 

been appreciated. I am very proud of Oliver Goldsmith School and 

the community it serves and am looking forward to working with you 

to take the school further on it’s journey. I would like to welcome 

Mr Crick back to our school, he will be in Reception class again 

and is excited to welcome our new pupils. We have some new mem-

bers of staff who have joined our leadership team and I am sure 

you will join in me welcoming them as part of our school  

community. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Thangarajah 

 

I have worked in primary schools for 15 years and majority of those 

years have been in South London schools, similar to Oliver Gold-

smith. I am passionate about excellent education and supporting 

children’s learning to give them the best opportunities in life. This 

is my 10th year as a school leader and I really look forward to 

serving the Oliver Goldsmith community. Mrs Machaliwa 

 

I'm delighted to be undertaking the role as Assistant Head / SEND-

Co at Oliver Goldsmith. For the last 7 years I have worked in 

schools across South-East London, with a particular focus on raising 

standards for equality and inclusion in partnership with parents and 

external professionals. I look forward to working alongside the Oliver 

Goldsmith family to provide the children with exciting opportunities to thrive. Miss 

Pugsley.  



World book day poetry performances. 

 

 School starts at 8:45 am please try to bring your 

child in to school on time so that they do not lose 

valuable learning time. 

 

 

Breakfast and afterschool clubs are open 

please call the office to book your space in  

advance as they do get booked up quickly. Prices are outlined be-

low.  

 

 

 

 

We will be sending letters home shortly for a range of enrichment 

clubs which will be starting in the next few weeks. These clubs are 

allocated on a first come first served basis so please return your 

slip promptly to the office to avoid disappointment. All enrichment 

clubs are charged at a flat rate of £3.50. 

 

We would like to invite you in to meet the adults 

that will be teaching and supporting your child in 

their learning. This will be on Wednesday 11th  

September at 3:30pm. Please remain in the play-

ground and an adult will direct you to the classroom.   

 

 

A reminder about mobile phones- children are not allowed 

to bring mobile phones to school in instances where this 

happens an adult will be asked to collect the phone from 

the school office as outlined in our behaviour policy. Mo-

bile phone use is not permitted on school premises so please be 

aware that if seen staff may ask you to put your phone away. We 

thank you in advance for your support with this.  

Breakfast club  7:30– 8:45 £3.50 

After school club  3:15 – 4:30 £3.50 

  3:15 - 5:30 £7.50 



World book day poetry performances. 

 

 Please remember to label your child’s belongings to avoid 

lots of items ending up unclaimed in lost property.  

 

Term dates for 2024/2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The ASD team are holding parent coffee mornings details can be 

found below if you would like to attend please use the link to sign 

up. Autism Support Team                                    Parent Coffee Morning 2024 2025 (office.com)  

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Bs-t94-VxES8HDOe3ZCQPX9Dbu96kZVIr1sv1wqm5aRUOUc5WjJTU0NHTFlYNTZYUTA3MlRGWjFMNy4u&route=shorturl

